Minutes of the Historic Preservation Commission Village of Ellenville April 13, 2015

The meeting was called to order by Chair Jeff Rubin at 5:05 p.m. at Village Hall. In attendance were Rev. Wood, Mr. Slade, and Ms. Bonnie Hull. Mr. Ross was absent. Ms. Kay Hull also attended part of the meeting.

The minutes of the meeting of March 9 were approved as amended.

Mr. Slade and Rev. Wood are still hoping to meet with Tim Lukazewski of Ellenville High School concerning an aspect of the public awareness campaign.

Ms. Bonnie Hull reported that we are still waiting for a response to our concerns about repairs to the former D&H Canal Ticket Office building.

Mr. Slade reported that the Town Board will hold a public hearing on the new Village and Town Historic Preservation Codes the following Thursday, April 16, and the Village Board would do the same on Monday, April 27. Mr. Slade will be present at the Town Board hering, and Rev. Wood, Ms. Bonnie Hull and Ms. Kay Hull would attend the Village Board hearing.

The next meeting of the Commission will take place on May 11 at 5:00 p.m. in Village Hall.

The meeting adjourned at 6:14 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeffrey C. Slade, Secretary